
TENDER 
VEHICLE RENTAL CONCESSION 

The Greater Moncton International Airport Authority (GMIAA) invites 
interested parties to submit tenders for the operation of a vehicle 
rental concession.   

Forms of tender and associated information package will be available 
on February 13th by contacting us via email at admin@cyqm.ca.   

This call to tender will close at 3:00 p.m. (local) on Friday, April 10th, 
and all tenders are to be submitted via email to: lbourque@cyqm.ca.  

Tenders submitted will be privately opened following the tender close.  
GMIAA reserves the right to announce only information it deems 

appropriate.  
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